
LONGLEY WAY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: “We Are 

All Wonders”  

 

AEF has been a proud supporter of AUSD schools and students since 

1981. A BIG thank you to our donors for partnering with us as we strive to 

make a direct impact on the educational experiences of all students. Seen 

in the photo are Longley Way’s 5th grade students. 5th grade teachers Alicia 

Crouse, Stacie Wearp, and Andrea Fruits received a mini-grant “We Are All 

Wonders” for purchasing a class set of the book “Wonder” by RJ Palacios 

for all 5th graders at Longley Way. The AEF mini-grant helped students 

read, discuss, and do follow-up activities and projects related to the story. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 

 


